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Comments: Please reject the Stibnite Mine proposal. The site is inappropriate for many reasons. Pollution of our
water should never be apposed so a corporation can have big incomes. All people own our water.

The previous pollution was never cleaned up. Why would we expect this company do do otherwise.

Native American people have lost their access to clean water and fish. They have contractural rights to this. Why
would this winning company be able to take away those rights?

This is a fragile riparian system. It should be repaired and left to regenerate. It has already had enough damage
to be polluted for generations.

We need more time to advocate for stopping this project. We need at least 120 days to gather all pertinent
information.

We need a Supplemental Draft Environmental Impact Statement. These mining operations create such extensive
and pervasive impacts that we need all the possible studies conducted by unbiased independent researchers.
Not something from the mining corporation.

There are so many economically viable uses of all the waterways impacted by this project. How much is clean
water worth to our citizens. How important is clean air free from diesel fuel polluting trucks? Has much dust can
citizens be exposed to from this transport. How much CO2 is emitted from this project?

When will we be able to depend on our public employees in the Forest Service to honor their commitment to us
to care for the land? And protect our water? You Are hired to do this mission. Not to promote corporate profit at
the expense of our fragile world.



